
BEST PRACTICES FOR

REMOTE LEARNING 

 Be on time for your meet. Your teacher will take

attendance at the start of class, so in order to be

marked "present" you must be on time. The first

minutes are very important; your teacher will go over

directions and assignments at the start of class.

 Be on camera and participate in class discussions.

Again, in order to be counted as "present" you must

be visible in the meet.

 Although you're not physically at school, you should

treat the space as your classroom. That means out of

bed, dressed for school. 

Turn your work in on time. You will still be graded on

the work your teachers assign, so be sure to keep

track of when your assignments are due. 

Reach out to teachers, counselors, principals, or any

school personnel when you have questions. We're

here to support you!
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Thank you for your cooperation! Following these

guidelines makes the learning experience positive for

everyone! NewsThe


